
Police Appeal

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:
     
     A public event is expected on HK Island this afternoon (August 31) which
may cause severe disruptions. Text messages have been sent to alert members
of the public to mind their personal safety. Please stay tuned to the latest
information from the Police.
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